
 
 

Term 1 Week 9 2020                                                                                                 Principal:  Jenni McKeon 

TUMBULGUM PUBIC SCHOOL 

11 Fawcett Street, Tumbulgum 2490      

Phone: 0266 766 237    Fax: 0266 766 149 

Email: tumbulgum-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     

Website: www.tumbulgum-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK 

https://www.facebook.com/

tumbulgumpublicschool/ 

 

 

Book fair 

Come along before or after school to check 

out the great books and costumes!  

 

Corona Virus 

The Department of Education continues to 

follow the advice of the Department of 

Health. 

The school has implemented some important 

health and hygiene practices to assist in 

limiting the spread of germs including: 

 Enhanced cleaning practices 

 Additional provisions of soap and 

hygiene supplies such as hand 

sanitiser 

 Extra handwashing times 

 Education about sneezing and 

coughing hygiene 

 Sending staff or students who show 

signs of being unwell home 

 Postponing events or having them 

online to reduce the number of people 

coming into the school and our contact 

with people outside the school 

 Education about the coronavirus so 

that students feel less anxious but are 

still keen to follow hygiene practices 

(see our Facebook post for the link to 

the simple social story we used). 

If you or anyone in your household has any 

symptoms, please seek medical attention. 

Tweed Hospital has free testing available. 

We understand everyone’s circumstances 

are different, so please let us know if you are 

concerned or have any questions.  

We are committed to your children’s safety 

and education. 

 

Jenni McKeon 

Principal 

 

 

We have decided it is best to cancel tomorrow’s  

planned meeting about maths. 

We know you still want to know more about how your 

children learn maths, so we will be posting a series of 

short informative videos on Facebook.  The first one 

went up today. 

TERM 1 2020 

Week 11 Thursday 9 April—last day of term 1 

 

Term 2 

Week 1 

Monday—27 April—Staff return 

Tuesday—28 April—Students return 

The Commonwealth 

Bank has temporarily 

suspended School 

banking until Term 2.
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  Maths! 

In Kindergarten and Year 1, students are learning to count, match numbers to 

words and  groups of items, and  how numbers work together. They are also 

learning to tell the time on the hour and half past the hour.  

We love hands-on activities  and games, especially when we can learn with our 

friends. 


